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I oppose this change to Oregon's successful, safe, secure and ACCESSIBLE voting 

method. Oregon's vote by mail has been a source of pride for its common sense 

approach to making sure that every citizen has the ability to vote in every election. 

Our system allows  me the time to read the initiatives and truly understand them and 

research candidates I'm unfamiliar with and then vote my ballot in the privacy of my 

own home. We know from data and history that voter fraud is minimal and not 

perpetrated by individual voters and that our validation process means voting by mail 

is secure. This transparent attempt to disenfranchise voters by making voting more 

difficult should be voted down and thrown on the dustbin of history.  

 

 


